
Design Manager Pre-Proposal Meeting    

July 5, 2022 at 1 p.m. 

Questions 

1. Q:Who did the preliminary drawings? 

A: KMB/Pinnacle 

 

2. Q: What is important for the outcome for you? Or when once everything done? 

A: Chief Moor – to be an Essential Facility, meet NFPA standards, and currently the building is 

lacking in communications abilities. We want to be a modern station. Firefighters spend a third 

of their life here, 2nd floor accommodations are important.  

John Ralston – in the end everyone feels they were treated fairly and are proud of the work. 

There have been a lot of community meetings about the project, and we need to keep them 

apprised. Also, the goal of the building is to encourage interaction between Police and Fire staff. 

Dennis Dishaw – the Police station is so far behind meeting standards; it is important they have 

an appropriate facility. This has been many years in the making and began with feedback from 

the Strategic Plan.  

 

3. Q: Does the 20 single side pages include resumes, insurance certs, etc.? 

A: No, those documents can be included in the appendices. There will be clarification on the 

insurance requirements next week. 


